
Gentlemen 
 
As a business owner in this immediate community,  I strongly oppose the proposal for yet another liquor 
license on a block of Monroe St.  This area is surrounded by a vibrant community, consisting of a large 
number 
of families with children.  Also, on Football days in the Fall, who needs another establishment promoting 
excess drinking near the Stadium, again, in a predominant residential area.  I encourage you to disallow 
another license to this location. 
 
Del Henning 
Founder, President 
Williamson Bicycle Works, LTD  
del@willybikes.com 
Mobile: 608-576-3327 
Office:608-250-4669 / 608-257-3325 
Fax 608-257-2207 
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